
GETTING THERE

Chelmsford Cathedral is in the city centre, just a few minutes 
walk from Chelmsford railway station.

St John’s Stratford is on The Broadway, Stratford E15 1NG 
and only a five minute walk from Stratford railway station.

St John’s Colchester is in St John’s Close, Colchester, Essex 
CO4 0HP.

TRANSFORMING PRESENCE 

What does it mean to me?

LENT LECTURES 2016

www.transformingpresence.org.uk



LENT 2016

Lent is a time when it is good for Christian people to               
re-set the compass of their discipleship so as to be ready to 
celebrate the Easter feast. 

One of the things to come out of the Time to Talk discussions 
in April 2015 was a desire for more teaching about prayer 
and discipleship. 

In Lent 2016 the bishops of the diocese, with help from one 
or two other members of the Bishop’s Staff and Cathedral 
team, will present four Lectures on the four themes of  
Transforming Presence, the strategic priorities for the 
Diocese of Chelmsford. 

This will happen on the first four Tuesdays, Wednesdays       
and Thursdays of Lent in three venues across the diocese. 

All are welcome.  The Lectures are free of charge.

LECTURES

Week One with Stephen Cottrell, Bishop of Chelmsford

Living distinctively - What does it mean to be a disciple today? 

23 Feb in the Cathedral; 24 Feb in St John’s, Colchester ; 
25 Feb in St John’s, Stratford.

Week Two with Peter Hill, Bishop of Barking

Evangelising effectively - How can I share and bear witness to my faith?

1 March in the Cathedral; 2 March in St John’s, Colchester ; 
3 March in St John’s, Stratford.

Week Three with Roger Morris, Bishop of Colchester

Serving Accountably - To whom do I render my life?

8 March in the Cathedral; 9 March in St John’s, Colchester ; 
10 March in St John’s, Stratford.

Week Four with John Wraw, Bishop of Bradwell

Re-imagining Ministry - What is ministry, and what part can I play? 

15 March in the Cathedral; 16 March in St John’s, Colchester ; 
17 March in St John’s, Stratford.

Each meeting will start at 7.30pm and finish by 9.00pm.

Refreshments will be available from 7.00pm.  

There is no need to book.


